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Residents at Woodstock Residential Care Home helped make a Guy ready for our fireworks night last week, stuffing him

with newspaper and using old cloths to dress him up.

We proudly placed him outside the front door of the Home and placed a sign asking for "A Penny For The Guy".

Our residents spoke about how they used to do this when they were children, to get money to buy sweets.

 

 


